Attention JFS Class of 2020

This term, JFS has to provide the Department for Education with a list of our students' destinations after leaving school in the summer of 2020. 

I have written to all of our 2020 Year 13 leavers and have heard back from some – thank you if that was you. If you have not already done so, I would be grateful if you would please click here https://jfsschool.wufoo.com/forms/z1gzrjhw0qvty1b/ and complete the online form to update the information we hold for you. 

If you are the parents of a student who left Year 13 in the summer of 2020, please can you draw your son’s or daughter’s attention to this and encourage them to complete the form if they have not done so.

With many thanks

Mrs Frances Marx
School Office Manager / Sixth Form Administrator
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